I think our Invasion of Privacy laws should be changed because nobody should have to go
through what | went through. Currently, the invasion of privacy charges are considered
misdemeanors, they do not require registering as a sex offender, and are given little if no jail
time. If the person who committed these crimes against me would have done this crime in some
other states, he would be serving at least 5 years and would have to register as a sex offender.
My neighbor committed a crime against me for 4 1/2 years. He went into my room without my
permission to set up a camera and that’s the only reason he’s going to jail, not because he
filmed me in his own house. The laws need to be kept current in order to keep up with
technology. This type of thing is happening all the time, and the sex offenders are getting a very
light sentence. People need to realize that this kind of thing is not ok, and the criminals need to

be punished for what they did.



